
The Singapore Exchange has responded today to our Straits Times Forum Article on 3rd April 

2021 (see below). 

They have taken note of our feedback & may consider suggesting a Hybrid Model, Physical 

Attendance & Virtual Meeting, when the Covid-19 situation improves. At this juncture they 

are a bit circumspect though. 

Going forward, we'll have more constructive engagements with the Monetary Authority of 

Singapore and Singapore Exchange to have a more vibrant Capital Market which is a key 

component of the Singapore Economy.    



 


